
HIGH COURT LEGAL SERVICES COMMITTEE,  

JABALPUR  

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

It is hereby informed that instead of 4th  

April, 2017, now 5th  April, 2017 has been 

decleared as a Holiday on account of Ram 

Nami. The Cases listed for pre-sitting for 5th  

April, 2017 will now be taken as it is, on 4th  

April, 2017.  

All concerned are informed accordingly. 

Date:- 01.04.2017 % 	p 

(Vijay Chan • ra) 

Registrar/Secretary 
0761-2623225(0) 
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